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In the Church, June is known as the month of the Scared Heart of Jesus, specifically celebrated today. For many it is an ‘old’ celebration, as it is 
usually depicted by a Renaissance picture. In fact, it is the celebration of Jesus’ love for all of humanity. Tomorrow the Church celebrates the 
Immaculate Heart of Mary, her love for God the Father, her maternal love for her son Jesus, and her compassionate love for all people. Over the 
weekend, families might stop to reflect and discuss together the gift of ‘unconditional love’ shared in your families. What it means in family and 
how you show love for others in our community.  
 

Working Together to Transform Community 
 
Year 6R assembly is a real treat to watch! Thank you for your energy in sharing the highs and lows of year 6 and preparing for the challenges of 
year 7! Well done to you all! 
 
The Year 6s are looking ‘on point’ these days! Have you seen their fabulous ‘Leaver’s’ bomber jackets? It is great to see the students wearing 
these with pride! 
 
Just to keep you on your toes, it is Semester 1 Report and Parent Teacher meeting time! Meetings will be held from next Wednesday, the 23 
June. Please use the link on the app for booking a time to meet your child’s teacher.  
To access Reports parents are required to establish a new SEQTA account. The procedure is on the app dated 20200610.  
 
The school continues to work with CEWA to arrange for music tutors to return to school as soon as possible.  
Lifelink fundraiser raised $350. Thank you to all who participated! Money been sent on to support those less fortunate than ourselves. Have you 
ever taken the opportunity to have a look at the Lifelink website? There are many interesting aspects including stories of how our fundraising 
assists so many in the community. https://lifelink.com.au/ 
 
Parish masses return this weekend. Mass times are Saturday 6:30pm; and 8:00am (Italian), No mass at 9:15am to facilitate with cleaning of the 
Church and 10:30am on Sunday. 
 
Kiss n Ride can only be successful if all those dropping off and picking up children follow the School’s procedures. At no time between 8am and 
9:15am and 2:00pm and 3:20pm are parents to leave their cars while dropping off or picking up children.  
 
Unwell children at school will be sent home under good health and hygiene practices. This means, children with persistent coughing, signs of 
fever, shortness of breath, runny noses, tummy upsets, sore throats and headaches, or who are poorly. 
 
Sick of making lunches? Then why not try the delicious offerings of our CANTEEN! All orders are online. At this time, we are unable to accept 
cash.  
Uniform shop is open to parents Tuesday mornings. Items are not able to be tried on until further notice. Online orders continue to be preferred.  
 
School fees are due. Families who may need to make adjustments to their payments, are asked to contact me via admin@aranmorecps.edu.au. 
There is NO need for any family to place themselves in hardship due to school fee commitments. 
 

Jonnine Lamborne 

Principal 

May love & peace be found here 
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ARANMORE CPS NETBALL CLUB 

 

It’s felt like a long time coming ... but we’re back! 
 
The Aranmore CPS Netball Club is looking forward to a cracking fireball season. At a duration of 10 weeks, we 
expect nothing short of a spectacular season - filled with fun and a wonderful team spirit! 
 
It all kicks off with training next week, led by coaches Teresa (Year 2/3s), 
Sharon (Years 3/4 & 5), and Lisa (Year 6), with the able support of team managers Pip, Jocelyn/Julie, Helen and 
Jen. 
 
The Club and School has put a huge effort into making this somewhat special season safe - though this 
unfortunately means that no parents or kids other than those involved in managing and playing can attend training, 
this is of course with everyone’s health and well-being being our top priority.  
 
Best of luck to the 4 teams in 2020!!!! 
 
Jen, Sharon & Julie  

 

 

 


